

Mr Jos Delbeke

Director General
European Commission
Directorate-General for Climate Action
Avenue de Beaulieu 24
BE - 1160 Brussels
BELGIUM

24 June 2015

Dear Director General, Alan Pos /

On behalf of BUSINESSEUROPE, I would like to thank you very much for your participation in our event "On the road to Paris – How EU companies are leading on energy efficiency technologies" on 16 June 2015 in Brussels.

We all greatly appreciated your insights towards the next agreement on climate change this year in Paris and your remarks on the importance to reach a global agreement.

We strive to promote the importance of working with business towards a more energy efficiency economy and to engage business as a significant part of the solution to addressing the impacts of climate change.

In this view, please find attached our position paper on COP21 "A global deal is our business", including ten recommendations to feed into the international climate negotiation.

We look forward to continuing our discussion on this issue and other key climate and energy policies in the future. I remain at your disposal for any questions or further requests.

Yours sincerely, and Musiks organ for Juning

Markus J. Bevrei